

## Carassauga May 2021 Festival - Postponed

Dear Festival Friends,

As we continue to monitor the latest Covid-19 public health measures and restrictions in Mississauga, we are actively consulting health and government officials on future festival plans. With the health and safety of everyone a top priority and after close consultations with our cultural groups and partners, we have made the decision to postpone our festival plans this May.

Our goal remains to host a safe and modified festival in the summer of 2021. We will continue celebrating multiculturalism on our social streams @carassauga and invite everyone to share with your friends and family.

Thank you for your ongoing support and understanding. We will be working to finalize the details and will share more information about our plans in the coming weeks.

Sincerely,

Marek Ruta

Chairman

Carassauga Festival Inc.